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Part B Insider (Multispecialty) Coding Alert

In other news...
The HHS Office of Inspector General is spending Recovery Act Funds like water, according to the latest monthly report
released on Jan. 10. At the end of November 2012 (the most recent totals available), the OIG had spent nearly $17
million of Recovery Act Funds. During fiscal year 2012, the OIG also spent nearly $4.5 million of other funds on Recovery
Act activities.


